
SEPA submission of 28 June 2023 
PE1988/D: Review the process for disposal of 
household raw sewage 
 
The review of how best to deal with the regulation of private sewage 
systems across Scotland has not progressed as a result of other 
regulatory priorities, including our response to the ongoing water scarcity 
situation. However, the Scottish Government are currently developing 
water and wastewater policy to help improve the quality of our 
environment. 
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